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Notice

The College will remain closed from 26th September, 2017 to 6th

October 2017 (both days inclusive) on account of "Durga Puja",

"Muharram", "Gandhi Birthday" & "Laxmi Puja".

ln this connection it may be noted that the college wilt remain open on

23'd September, 2017 due to TCS Placement Drive & the teachers are

requested to co-operate as per Principal's instruction. Some special

classes of IIT(M) spoken tuotorial to be conducted for the interest of

the students. So, 6th October,2017 has been included in the holidays

in exchange of 23'd September, 2017 (Saturday).

Cc: Director/Administrator/All HODS & ln-charges / Library/T&P Cell /A.O.1 & 2 /Office/Accounts / Reception / Notice Boards.
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